
Friends -

  
The Vermont Progressive Party is setting the official date for Progressive Town Caucuses as September 10th, 2023. The purpose of the caucuses shall be to elect new Progressive town committee members, officers, and delegates to our county committees across Vermont. 

These caucuses are a legal requirement for us to maintain our major party status under Vermont statute. They are also an important way for our Party to reorganize ourselves, recruit new members, and grow our capacity across our state.

Our Party Organizing Committee and staff will be working with our existing town and county chairs, and new members who are working to create a Progressive Party committee in their town for the first time. 

Please reach out to Member organizer, Yva Nolan, at yva@progressiveparty.org and Party Director, Josh Wronski, at josh@progressiveparty.org to start the process. 

Thank you, 

Anthony Pollina, 
Chair, Vermont Progressive Party

